DE

Montana Department \
of Envifonmental Quality
June 3, 2016

Kenny Custer

Johnny B Transport LLC
2535 N 15" E

Idaho Falls, ID 83401

RE: Spill Closure Approval [CVID #18957]
Dear Mr. Custer:

On January 25, 2016, the Enfotcement Division (ENFD) of the Montana Department of Environmental
Quality (DEQ) received a repott that approximately 50 gallons of asphalt oil spilled to the ground as the
result of a semi-truck accident along Highway 191 near mile marker 37, Gallatin County, Montana. '

On May 18, 2016, information was received from you that outlined the cleanup activities. Contaminated
soils were removed from the roadside and disposed of at the Gallatin County Landfill, Logan, Montana.
Soil sample results indicate that this site has been remediated.

Based upon the information provided, ENFD has determined the assessment and cleanup to be satisfactory
and is closing the spill at this time. However, ENFD reserves the right to request that additional activities
be conducted should information become available to wartant it. If you have any questions, please contact
me at the telephone number listed below.

Sincerely,

S/Q s She e

Shasta Steinweden

Environmental Enforcement Specialist
Enforcement Division

(406) 444-3109; fax (406) 444-1923

ssteinweden@mt.gov
cc via email:  Gallatin County Sanitarian

Gallatin County DES
Joe Radonich, MDT
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